
PLANNING COMMISSION 
CITY OF DEARBORN, MICHIGAN 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

The City of Dearborn’s Planning Commission meeting on Monday, September 9th, 2024 at 6:30 
p.m. has been cancelled.  
 
The Planning Commission will next convene on Monday, October 7th, 2024, at 6:30 p.m., in 
accordance with the requirements of state law, to consider all applications for action received by 
the Planning Commission in a timely fashion after this notice.  
 
Any inquiries concerning this notice and procedure relating to bringing matters before the Planning 
Commission should be made to:  
 

PLANNING COMMISSION 
City of Dearborn  
Dearborn Administrative Center 16901 Michigan Avenue, Suite 7  
Dearborn, MI 48126-2967  
(313) 943-3027 
Cityplanning@Dearborn.gov 

JAMAL ALJAHMI 
Secretary 
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